Announcement intellivr

12 August 2019

ASX RELEASE

CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME

INTELLIHR HOLDINGS LIMITED (ASX Code: IHR) is pleased to announce that, following shareholder
approval at the general meeting held on 5 August 2019, and receipt of a new Certificate of Registration
for the Company from the Australian Securities and Investments Commission, the Company has
officially changed its name to intelliHR Limited.

The name change will be affected with the ASX on 14 August 2019.

The Company’s ASX code and website remain unchanged.

Signed for and on behalf of intelliHR Limited:

==
Suzanne Yeates

Company Secretary
intelliHR Limited
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